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I am delighted that with the easing of 

Covid restrictions on school life, we 

have been able to return to a version of 

‘normality’ here at King’s and I am very 

proud of the way in which our pupils and 

staff have adapted to the new normal.     

One of the real pleasures of a relaxation 

in the restrictions has been the fact that 

I have had the opportunity to meet with 

a number of Old Vigornians in recent 

months, both at a series of reunions that 

were held in the School Gardens and in College Hall during September, 

as well as those individual OVs who have made personal trips to visit us 

here in Worcester.  It has been wonderful to see King’s Development and 

Alumni Relations team, Liz, Sophie and Amanda, hosting some hugely 

successful OV events and meeting up with OVs in and outside School, 

and I am grateful to them for all their hard work.

I am also very grateful to the Development Trust for the work that they 

do and to the Trustees for their careful stewardship of donated monies. 

Whilst all the Trustees share with us their expertise and give up their 

time for our termly Trust meetings, I must mention in particular Andrew 

Reekes, who is Chair of the Trust and Fanos Hira, who is Chair of the 

Investment Committee. It is reassuring that our investments have been 

carefully managed throughout this challenging economic period and 

that the bursaries funded from these investments remain an important 

focus for the Trust, providing life changing opportunities for the young 

pupils who benefit in such a poignant and impactful way from the 

generosity of others.

The role of the Trust in supporting the King’s Bursary Programme cannot 

be underestimated.  I am incredibly grateful to the OVs and friends of the 

School who regularly give to this Programme.  Throughout this past year, 

we have been informed of a number of legacies to King’s that individuals 

have included within their wills, and I would like to extend my thanks to 

all those who choose to remember The Kings School in this way.  Without 

the wonderful generosity from all those who give to King’s, we would 

not be able to continue providing bursarial opportunities for pupils to 

attend our School.

King’s continues to be an excellent school and I am delighted to share 

with you that your school was ranked as one of the Top 10 independent 

secondary schools in the West Midlands in the latest Sunday Times 

Parent Power Schools Guide.  We don’t rest on our laurels however, and 

we continue to look at ways in which we can enhance our offer; one 

such example is that this year, we have introduced Psychology A level.   

Over the last year, I have been working with the Senior Leadership Team 

here at King’s developing our strategy for the future of the School - over 

the next 7, 14 and 21 years - and I look forward to sharing this with you 

during 2022.

As ever, it would give me great pleasure to meet with any OV visiting 

King’s; furthermore, I would be delighted to talk with you should you 

consider providing financial support to the School. I very much look 

forward to meeting many of you in person over the coming months.

Gareth Doodes

From the Headmaster

School Accounts to July 2020

We have produced below a summary of the School’s accounts. These include both the Senior and Junior Schools and our trading enterprises.



After months of enforced hibernation, 

when Zoom and social media had 

to do service as our only modes of 

communication with thousands of OVs, 

parents and friends, there has recently 

been a very welcome renaissance in 

Trust activities. The summer and autumn 

witnessed more visits, reunions and 

face to face meetings at King’s, as the 

country steadily unlocked and learnt to 

accommodate itself to coronavirus. At 

the same time, it has been a real joy to see our Foundation Director, Liz 

Elliott back in school and recovered from her battle with serious illness, 

and to see Sophie Borrillo-McLellan return after maternity leave, having 

safely delivered Floriana. The Foundation office feels that once again it 

is operating at full tilt and there is a renewed energy and enthusiasm; it 

is heartening to witness planning for OV meetings and activities across 

this coming year.

We have cause to be very grateful to those who kept the Foundation 

office operating in those most trying of lockdown circumstances: Alice 

Evans maintained our Twitter and Facebook posts and updated our 

database while Caroline Mitchell-Wise stepped in very capably to run 

the office on a temporary basis and to deal with planning future events. 

Alice has now moved on and we are very grateful to her for her four 

years’ service for the Foundation Trust; she has been replaced by Amanda 

Sutcliffe, who has very rapidly established herself.

The Trust’s focus has for years been wholly upon building up the bursary 

fund, a recognition that we have a duty to ensure that those children 

who have much to offer, who can gain significantly from a King’s 

education, and yet who are without the parental means, should be given 

the opportunity - if at all possible - to have access to the King’s School. 

It might have been expected that severe recession, combined with the 

shock of coronavirus - which has impacted nationally on independent 

education - would seriously damage our fund-raising effectiveness. Yet 

this has been a very successful year. The Kildare trust, established by OV, 

James Lawson Richards, has, vey generously, given the Trust £50k 

to support our enduring bursary programme. Mark Haworth, who 

lives and works in the USA, has continued to be most munificent and 

responsive and his major gift this year has made a significant difference 

to the education of several King’s pupils. We have seen the impact of 

John Foley’s promise to pay every year the entirety of the fees for a 

bursary pupil. We have also had handsome donations from Julian Slater 

and David Blundell among others.

These gifts demonstrate the importance of the work of King’s 

Development & Alumni Relations team in maintaining and cultivating 

links with OVs and friends of the school; and quite as much, they show 

the value of legacies gifted to the school. We continue to hear of valuable 

legacies made to The King’s School. In the coming months we will be 

reminding the King’s family of the impact their legacy gifts can have on 

bursary pupils.

I remain most grateful to my fellow trustees. Their effort in travelling to 

meetings, their expertise, and their willingness to spend considerable 

time on debating the correct balance between equity investments and 

cash, between our Fellowship and our Enduring funds, and that we 

have realistic expectations as to our fund-raising targets, is all invaluable. 

Whilst it is invidious to pick out individuals, nevertheless I am especially 

appreciative of the work Fanos Hira has done in chairing our Investment 

Committee; his partnership with our Investment Manager, Nick Knapp 

OV, first forged when they sat together in King’s 6th Form Economics 

lessons in the 1980s, has been very fruitful, with a particularly strong set 

of investment figures this year. A third member of that Economics set, 

Lewis Bryer OV, has joined us as our newest trustee this year and we 

extend a warm welcome to him.

Andrew Reekes

From the Chairman of the Development Trust

Historic Trends in Annual Donations to the Development Trust

(excluding 2.5m Boathouse donation) 

Total Cumulative Donations to Development Trust



Whilst the past year has been a challenge 

for so many of us, we have been reassured 

and encouraged at The King’s School by 

the loyal and generous support from so 

many individuals across our King’s family 

this past year.  As we begin to open our 

doors again to OVs, former parents and 

members of staff as well as friends of 

the School, it has been a delight to give 

school tours to visitors, as well as involving 

OVs once again in person, into our school 

careers programme.  We are very lucky to have such an amazing, warm 

and generous King’s family, supporting the School in so many ways, 

whether that be through giving of their time or advice or being in a 

position to make financial donations to the School, all of which bring 

considerable benefits to the lives of current and future pupils.

I would like to share with you the thought process behind one of our 

interesting donations this year.  In March this year, OV David Blundell 

(Ch, 1948-1955) got in touch with us, expressing an interest in 

supporting King’s bursaries. David had joined The Kings School in 1948 at 

the age of ten.  King’s was David’s sixth school, on account of the fact that 

his parents had separated and he had been fostered at the age of four. 

David’s education at Kings was paid for by his godfather, Gordon Bancks.  

Gordon was a highly regarded solicitor, who ran a firm of solicitors in 

Pershore.  He also took his Christian vows seriously, reflected in the 

commitment to educate and raise his young godson. In later years, 

Gordon made the decision to join the Catholic church and eventually 

he was ordained as a priest. David explained that he feels indebted 

to his godfather, who provided him with a stable childhood and the 

opportunity to gain a sound education at King’s, which led subsequently 

to a solid and exciting career in Finance.  David realises that he was lucky 

enough to have a benefactor who could provide for his education and 

he decided that he would like to create a fund at King’s in his godfather’s 

memory, which will allow future generations of bursary pupils to benefit 

from such funding in order to attend our School.

On leaving Kings, David joined Leslie & Godwin, Lloyds insurance brokers 

with responsibility for placing marine risks with Lloyds. Most of David’s 

career was spent in insurance and financial services. He worked at 

Equitable Life becoming financial planning manager, Southern region, 

followed by four-year spells as director of Sedgwick Financial Services, 

then financial planning manager at Scottish Widows, with responsibility 

for the tax/financial planning dept and pension transfer unit. At the age 

of fifty-eight David decided to retire.

David was an active investor since the age of twenty, becoming a 

name at Lloyds of London in 1991 and he was voted onto the board of 

Cooper Clarke Plc as a non-executive director to protect the interests of 

From the Foundation Development Director

Event Attendees OV Visits to King’s School

OV Career Visits to King’s School Recipients of Weekly OV letter

David Blundell Gordon Bancks



the minority shareholders; it was taken over with a sevenfold increase 

in the share value. Other voluntary work followed with an emphasis on 

protecting the rights of retail investors: director, then chairman of the 

United Kingdom Shareholders Association and then director of the UK 

Shareholders Society. David remains Chairman of the Bradford & Bingley 

Action Group (BBAG), whose objective is to secure and investigate the 

facts behind the demise of B&B in 2008.

David says, “My motivation for supporting this bursary is that whatever 

success I may have had is due to the financial support my godfather 

Gordon Bancks provided for me as a boarder at Kings after the divorce of 

my parents. Gordon Bancks was a devout Christian who was true to his 

vows on my behalf. He was the best of us.”

David and I worked together over the last few months, to arrive at a 

financial solution, whereby a unique enduring fund has been created – 

the Bancks Blundell Bursary – to perpetuate the memory of his godfather. 

This year, we were very grateful for two initial financial donations from 

David to The King’s School Worcester Development Trust; David’s 

intention is to make lifetime contributions in order to grow this Bursary 

Fund.  (The benefit to King’s of these lifetime donations, is that gift aid can 

be applied to supplement the donation by a further 25%). David has also 

made a provision in his will for a significant bequest to the Trust, which 

will also be invested in the Bancks Blundell Bursary.  Only at this point, will 

the monies be used to provide funding for a bursary place at King’s. David 

is hopeful that this enduring fund will be sufficient to pay for bursaries 

at King’s for the foreseeable future. The principle – along with the Trust’s 

other enduring investments - is to preserve the capital in the fund and 

use the interest and growth to pay for pupils’ fees, which secures the 

longevity of our Bursary Programme for generations of future pupils.

We are incredibly grateful to David, for the considered and generous 

nature of this and future donations, with the creation of a fund which 

will provide for many children in the future to benefit from financial 

support in order to come to King’s.  If you are interested in finding out 

more about possible donation options, I would be delighted to talk to 

you in confidence about your own wishes and priorities.  Lifetime gifts 

can be augmented by gift aid and legacies can be a way of supporting 

King’s either in a major way or as an alternative should you not feel 

able to give during your lifetime. If you wish to let us know about a 

legacy to King’s in your will, we would be delighted to invite you to 

become a member of our 1541 Society. Our 1541 Society members 

are warmly welcomed to join us for key school events and to a special 

Society event each year, by way of expressing our gratitude.

Pupil bursaries continue to be the Trust’s number one fundraising 

priority and it is always rewarding to hear back from our former bursary 

pupils, none more so than 2018 leaver, Louise Turner who shared 

with us the following words of her own experience at King’s “I think 

the Bursary Programme at King’s is so important because it provides 

people with the best opportunity for their future. It gives individuals 

the chance to take advantage of all that’s available to them at School 

and it levels the playing field if you are involved and actively engaged 

in your education and you want the best for yourself and you’re willing 

to work for that.”  Wise words indeed.

Thank you to all those who have been involved with King’s this past 

year – whether that be via remote or in-person advice to our pupils, 

inspirational talks or through financial donations to the Trust.  Thanks 

to our wonderful King’s extended family, the School is a better, more 

compassionate place and offers a richer experience and environment 

for our current pupils.

Liz Elliott

‘Old Vigornians’ Social Media Engagement

Donations to King’s

Single gifts v Regular gifts

How our donors give to King’s School



Impact of Leaving a Legacy to King’s

A message from David Seabright (Wulstan, 1964), who has remembered 

King’s in his will.

Well, we’ve earned it all legally, paid our taxes etc. As 

Christians, we’ve been involved with a lot of charities, either 

by having their newsletters and giving donations, supporting friends 

financially who are missionaries - both in the UK and abroad - or by 

being trustees of charities. So, we decided that charities would be 

the best beneficiaries when it came to doing our wills. As a chartered 

accountant in practice, I knew the tax rules: that whatever is given to 

charity would reduce the amount of inheritance tax which would go 

to the government. And so we have designed our wills in such a way 

as to be tax free at our deaths. 

One of our mantras is “The greatest use of life is to live it for something 

that will outlast it”. Think about it, and you could do something for the 

future. One thing you could do is to give to King’s School 

as part of their bursary scheme.

A message from Rebecca Hartley (Bright 2017)

King’s filled part of my life that I was missing when I arrived 

at the age of eleven as the daughter of a single parent. I was 

humbled by the full financial aid I received, and by the continued care 

teachers had for our academic and personal well-being. I will forever be 

grateful and indebted to the school. 

It was the countless opportunities King’s provides that allowed me to 

fulfil my potential. Not only did these provide great experiences but 

they also helped me learn what I was good at; something which gave 

me a sense of direction and purpose.

The academic rigour at King’s was something I could also enjoy 

without embarrassment. King’s gave me a certain bravery to 

reach higher and enjoy my own individuality. It taught me to take 

risks and to think outside of the box. The Bursary Programme 

represents a rare initiative in which the generosity of others is 

translated into a permanent and exceptional gift to a young 

person. I want to express my thanks and best wishes 

to every person who has and will contribute. 

If you are considering remembering King’s in your will and would like to talk to us about this, please contact Liz, who would be delighted to answer 

any questions. 

She can be contacted on 01905 721719 or by email at eelliott@ksw.org.uk 



We are grateful to everyone who has supported The King’s School Worcester, whether through volunteering their time, expertise, 

advice or by donating to the Development Trust funds.  The following people made a gift to the Trust since 1st August 2020.  A number 

of people have asked to remain anonymous. Whilst all care and attention has been taken in drawing up this list, we apologise for any 

errors or omissions.  Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you feel that you have been omitted or are recorded incorrectly.

Mr G L S Rankin Ca 1942 - 1946

Mr J C Rose S 1943 - 1948

Mr R A Franklin Cl 1943 - 1949

Mr J N Bulman Cl 1944 - 1951

Mr M C Joyner Cr 1944 - 1952

Mr D R Mills H 1944 - 1953

Mr L D Jones Ch 1947 - 1954

Mr E Rippier Cr 1947 - 1954

Mr M J  Senter OBE Cr 1946 - 1954

Dr P J Bulman Cl 1948 - 1955

Mr D W Blundell Ch 1948 - 1955

Mr C C Davis Cr 1950 - 1955

Mr T E A Mackie Cl 1947 - 1956

Mr D C Daniels Cr 1951 - 1956

Mr A J Tinkel Dayboys 1948 - 1957

Mr D R Head Cl 1952 - 1958

Mr M J Potter Cr 1951 - 1958

Mr C B Reynaud S 1952 - 1958

Mr D A C Williams Ca 1956 - 1959

Mr P F Platt Dayboys 1952 - 1959

Mr D A Sheffer Ca 1955 - 1960

Mr J W Hill Cl 1950 - 1960

Mr A M Kemp Cr 1953 - 1960

Mr C J W Allen Cr 1953 - 1961

Mr D S Baker Cr 1953 - 1961

Mr L G Wadley Cr 1953 - 1961

Mr D G Wright Cr 1954 - 1961

Mr D T Howell S 1953 - 1961

Mr D M Robertson Ca 1958 - 1962

Dr D R W Bryer H 1951 - 1962

Mr D H Morris S 1952 - 1962

Dr G H Harper Cl 1960 - 1963

Mr C E Cartwright Ch 1958 - 1963

Dr P Grout Ch 1954 - 1963

Professor N Boyle Cr 1954 - 1963

Revd M F Loveless Cr 1954 - 1964

Mr D E Seabright W 1955 - 1964

Mr M J Page Cr 1960 - 1965

His Honour C Hodson S 1955 - 1965

Mr P W McIntosh W 1956 - 1965

Ms J S Rastall Ca 1961 - 1966

Major R and Colonel H 
Cunningham

Cr 1959 - 1966

Mr R A Fry Br 1960 - 1967

Rev S B Bell Cl 1959 - 1967

Mr K Robinson S 1962 - 1968

Mr D F Scrimshaw W 1963 - 1968

Mr A E Reekes Ch 1964 - 1969

Mr P S Smith H 1964 - 1969

Mr M G Davenport Ca 1965 - 1970

Mr S M Dimmick Ca 1960 - 1970

The Right Hon Sir S M 
Tomlinson

H 1963 - 1970

Mr J J Snewin Cl 1964 - 1971

Mr J A G Tyson Ca 1972 - 1974

Mr J R Foley Cl 1964 - 1974

Mr D I Fildes W 1967 - 1974

Mr S M Bagnall Br 1968 - 1975

Dr K Asthana Cl 1968 - 1975

Mr M K J Hardyman Cl 1968 - 1975

Mr J Preston Cl 1966 - 1976

Mr B D Ridley-Jones Cl 1966 - 1976

Mr J R Slater S 1970 - 1976

Mr C T O’Donnell Cl 1970 - 1977

Mr P Burgoyne Cr 1972 - 1977

Mr M J Annable Cl 1968 - 1978

Mr I J C Smith Cr 1973 - 1978

Mr J P C Sitch Ch 1979 - 1981

Mrs K L Brooks Co 1979 - 1981

Mr D S Jackson Cl 1980 - 1982

Mr R S McClatchey H 1978 - 1983

Mr P G Mackie Cl 1973 - 1984

Mrs E J Elliott Co 1982 - 1984

Dr A R Green W 1978 - 1985

Mr S Jevons Ch 1979 - 1986

Mr J Gordon-Cumming W 1976 - 1987

Mr M D Haworth Cl 1981 - 1988

Mr A W Underwood S 1977 - 1988

Mr C J Goodman K 1984 - 1989

Mr P R Ratcliffe S 1982 - 1989

Mr J J H Richardson H 1982 - 1991

Dr C J J Preston W 1983 - 1992

Mrs R J Garrod-Waters Co 1991 - 1993

Mr N J Briggs W 1990 - 1993

Mr D W Gibbs W 1986 - 1993

Mr J R Fawcett Br 1985 - 1994

Mr J A Mills Cr 1992 - 1994

Mr M W Checketts W 1989 - 1994

Mr T M Wyse Ch 1991 - 1996

Mr C T Nelson Cr 1989 - 1996

Mrs L Collins Cl 1995 - 1997

Dr T E Wall Cr 1989 - 1999

Miss K E Iddon Cl 1998 - 2005

Mrs E H Heighway S 2006 - 2008

Mr H W Iddon Cl 2003 - 2010

Mrs P Preston Chair of Governors

Mr G E Doodes Headmaster

Mr R A Chapman Headmaster St Alban’s

Mrs H C Airdrie Staff

Mrs L Beard Staff

Mr N Blakemore Staff

Mrs S Borrillo-McLellan Staff

Mrs M Capell Staff

Mrs J Doodes Staff

Mrs E Elliott Staff

Mrs C Furber Staff

Mr S Gilbert Staff

Mrs A Iddon Staff

Mr and Mrs S Le 
Marchand

Staff

Mr and Mrs R P Mason Staff

Mr W H Needham Staff

Mrs F Short Staff

Mrs P A Stevens Staff

Mr R N G Stone Staff

Mrs A Sutcliffe Staff

Mrs S Toland Staff

Mrs E Ward Staff

Mr G Ward Staff

Mr C Amos Parent

Dr E Armstrong Parent

Mr and Mrs J Bawden Parents

Mr E Beever Parent

Mrs J Best Parent

Miss L Binnion Parent

Mrs H Brebner Parent

Dr A Brennan Parent

Dr R Bright-Thomas Parent

Dr G Bryan-Brown Parent

Mr & Mrs R Chapman Parents

Mrs L Colebourne Parent

Dr C Constantine Parent

Mrs S Emsley Parent

Ms Z Farmer-Scott Parent

Mrs J Ghattan Parent

Mrs J Grant Parent

Mr and Mrs K Gwynne Parents

Mr C Hale Parent

Mr M Hartshorne Parent

Mr and Mrs F Hira Parents

Mr T Hunt Parent

Mr P Maley Parent

Mr and Mrs E Marles Parents

Mrs S McGill Parent

Mr and Mrs S J 
Osmond

Parents

Mr and Mrs M C 
Pountney

Parents

Mr A Powell Parent

Mr and Mrs D Reid Parents

Mrs L Scott-Worrall Parent

Mrs J Smith Parent

Mr D Thorpe Parent

Mrs S Woodcock Parent

The Kildare Charitable 
Trust  

Friends of the School

Dr R Matson Friend of the School
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The 1541 Society
The 1541 Society is a special group of people who have supported 

The King’s School Worcester Development Trust in a major way 

either through volunteering their time and expertise, donating 

to Trust funds or by making a legacy pledge to The King’s School. 

We have been delighted to welcome new members to the 

Society during their year, some of whom have advised us that 

they have remembered the school in their will.

1541 Society Members

Trustees for the year to July 2021
Andrew Reekes, Ch 64-69 (OV, Governor, Chairman of the Trust), 

Hugh Carslake (Chairman of Governors, Parent), Katie Beever 

(Staff, Parent), Nick Clark, H 88-90 (OV, Parent), Linton Connell, Cr 

64-72 (OV, Parent), Douglas Dale (Governor), Hannah Edwards 

(Parent), John Foley, Cl 64-74, (OV, Parent), Fanos Hira, Br/Os 80-

87 (OV, Parent), Donald Howell, S 53-61 (OV), Carl Jury (Parent), 

Pat Preston (Governor, Parent), Leanne Sheen, W 99-06 (OV), John 

Weston, S 62-69 (OV)

Mr C J W Allen

Mrs K Armstrong

Mr R M Atkins

Mr A Baker

Ms N J Baker

Dr W J Baker

Mr G W Ballard

Mrs E Bannister

Mr J G Bartholomew

Mrs C S Bawden

Prof N D S Bax

Mrs K H Beever

Mr D R Bell

Sir C Benson

Mrs J Best

Mr D W Blundell

Professor N Boyle

Dr D R W Bryer

Mr L R Bryer

Mr I Butterworth

Mrs J Butterworth

Mr K B Carnegie

Mr H B Carslake

Mrs F K Chacksfield

Mr M R Chand

Mr N W Clark

Professor G L Claxton

Mr A J Clayton

Mr N R Cleobury

Mr J A Comyn

Mrs V Comyn

Mr L D J Connell

Mr S C B Cooper

Mrs L J Crow

Mr E C Cumming

Mr D B Dale

Dr S M Darlington

Dr A R Donovan

Mr S J Doughty

Mr  Duddy

Mr M R Dudley

Mr T E Dupernex

Mr P N Durkin

Dr P Dyer

Prof A D Edwards

Mrs H Edwards

Mrs L C Edwards

The Hon Mr Justice J M Flaux

Mr J R Foley

Mr R A Franklin

Mr N C Garland

Dr M F Goldstein

Mr J S Greenwood

Revd Canon Dr M N Gretason

Mrs  Halford

Mr T W Halford

Mrs T Harley

Mr G A Harris

Mr M D Haworth

Mr D R Head

Mr T D R Hickson

Mr F Hira

Miss P Hope

Mr D T Howell

Mr H E Howell

Mr S A Jack

Mr S Jevons

Mr R D Jones

Mr C D Jury

Mr E T Kemp

Mrs  Keyes

Mr T H Keyes

Mr T E A Mackie

Mr L Matthews

Mr R S McClatchey

Dr A C Merlin

Mr D R Mills

Mr H J Morris

Sir G J Mulcahy

Mr L J W Narraway

Mr J A J Palmer

Mr J V Panter

Revd. D D J Payne

Mr M St J Pimley

Mr S Pitt

Mr J H Points

Mr J L Potter

Mr M J Potter

Mrs  Pountney

Mr  Pountney

Mr J A Preston

Mrs P A Preston

Miss K E Pugh

Mr Z J N Purchase

Mr A E Reekes

Mr S J Rimmer

Mr D M Robertson

Mr  Rollins

Mr J C Rose

Mr D E Seabright

Mr P V R Shannon

Miss L M Sheen

Mr D A Sheffer

Dr H R Simmonds

Mr E J B Simpson

Mr J R Slater

Mr I J C Smith

Mr P S Smith

Mr S Smith

Mr J J Snewin

Mr R F J Spier

Mrs P A Stevens

Mrs J S Stevenson

Mr R F Subiotto

Prof R Thorn

Mr N C Tithecott

Mr G Titmuss

Mrs S J Titmuss

The Right Hon Sir S M Tomlinson

Mr D G H Townsend

Mr A W Underwood

Mr P Vaughan

Mr L G Wadley

Mr S J Walker

Mrs C L Watson

Mr S Webb

Col R J Westley

Mr J P Weston

Mr R J Wilkes

Celebrate and Educate!
When Henry VIII re-founded The King’s School on 7th December 1541, his 

intention was to provide an education for “forty boys, poor and destitute 

of the help of friends, of native genius … and apt to learn”.  Your donation 

will continue this vision, by supporting life-changing bursaries for local 

children from disadvantaged or challenging backgrounds.

Whether it’s £4.80 a month or a one-off 

donation of £4,800, your donation will make 

a real difference.

Please scan the barcode to make a donation.

480th ANNIVERSARY
OF THE RE-FOUNDATION OF THE KING’S SCHOOL

BY HENRY VIII

THANK YOU so much for your support



Donations to The King’s School
We are enormously grateful, should you feel able to make a donation 

at this time.  Please find below our donation form which can be used 

for single or regular donations.  Donations will be applied to the King’s 

PERSONAL DETAILS

Title Full name

Address 

Postcode 

Tel

Email

GIFT AID DECLARATION
I would like you to treat all donations I have made over the last four years or that I 

will make from the date of this declaration, as Gift Aid Donations until further 

notice. I confirm that I pay an amount of income tax and/or capital gains tax 

equal to the tax that The King’s School Worcester Development Trust will reclaim 
in a tax year.

Signature

Date

DONATION DETAILS

Bursary Appeal Donations

alumni

SINGLE DONATION VIA DEBIT OR CREDIT CARD

I authorise you to debit my account:

  £

Card type      Mastercard   Delta   Switch   Visa

Cardholder’s name

Card number
  

Start date   /           End date  /

We will contact you for your CVV (security) number, to keep your details secure.

Signature Date

Bursary funds, however should you wish to support alternative King’s 

small capital projects please feel free to contact the Development & 

Alumni Relations office.

PERSONAL DETAILS

GIFT AID DECLARATION

 
in a tax year

DONATION DETAILS

SINGLE DONATION

I WISH TO MAKE A 

SINGLE DONATION OF        £

CHEQUE

Please enclose cheque payable to: 

The King’s School Worcester Development Trust

BANK TRANSFER

I have made a Bank Transfer to 

The King’s School Worcester Development Trust

Sort Code: 30-99-90 

Account Number: 00655584

Reference: DONATION

CREDIT/DEBIT CARD

Please complete the section overleaf

REGULAR DONATION

Please complete the Standing Order section of this form overleaf.

Bursary Appeal Donations

Please return completed form in the enclosed Freepost envelope.

alumni



 
in a tax year

NOTES ON GIFT AID:  

Gift aid allows the charity to reclaim from the Inland Revenue 25% on every £1 donated by UK taxpayers. For example, for every £1 

donation that an individual gift aids, the charity will actually receive £1.25.

To gift aid any donation you must pay an amount of income tax and/or capital gains tax at least to the tax that the charity reclaims on your 

donation in the tax year or you, the donor, are responsible to pay any diff erence.

Please notify the school if your circumstances change in the future and you no longer pay the tax on your income and capital gains tax 

equal to the tax the charity reclaims. Please also keep us informed if you change your name or address or if you wish to cancel your 

declaration.

If you pay tax at the higher rate, you can claim further tax relief in your Self Assessment tax return.

Should you wish to understand how your donation will be applied to King’s bursaries, 

please contact the Development Team on alumni@ksw.org.uk or by phone, on 01902 721737.

Please keep a copy of this form for your records.

The King’s School Worcester Development Trust  (Charity No. 527530), 

5 College Green, Worcester WR1 2LL

REGULAR DONATION

 Please be advised I have set up a Standing Order to: The King’s School Worcester Development Trust  

(Sort Code: 30-99-90 Account Number: 00655584)

To the sum of     £ per     month   quarter       year      starting on

OR

 
 
I have completed the Mandate below authorising  you to set up the Standing Order with my bank

STANDING ORDER MANDATE

Please pay The King’s School Worcester Development Trust the amount detailed on this instruction for the period shown.

Your Bank/Building Society Name

Your Bank/Building Society Address

Account Holder Name Sort code Account Number

I would like to make a payment of     £ per       month         quarter         year

First payment starting on until further notice     OR     until payments have been made

Please credit the account of The King’s School Worcester Development Trust at Lloyds Bank, 4 The Cross, Worcester WR1 3PY. Sort Code: 30-99-90 Account Number: 00655584

Signature Date


